
What is ALAR 
and what can it do for me? 

 

a conversation led by Bob Dick 
Join us for this opening session of the 2020 series of stimulating monthly conversations at The 
Village in Yeronga! 

Because all of these conversations are based on the principles of Action Learning and Action 
Research (ALAR), this is an important session for the start of year. For some, this will be their first 
experience of ALAR; for others, it will be a refresher – a reminder of the processes that can lead to 
better and more enduring solutions in family, work and community environments. 

The session is based on small group conversations and active participation. For potential future 
presenters, it will include information on how to structure and facilitate sessions. 

 

About Bob Dick. 

Bob is an independent scholar, coach, occasional academic, and consultant based in Brisbane. He 
has worked in the field of community and organisational change for more than 40 years. Bob’s 
highly participative sessions integrate theory and practice in a way that is enjoyable for everyone 
involved – including Bob. In his work with organisations, he uses action learning to help develop 
leadership skills and build organisational resilience. He also offers public workshops on a range of 
topics including facilitation and action learning. More information is available on Bob’s website: 
http://www.aral.com.au 

When: Thursday, 13 February 2020, 5.30–8.00 pm 

Where:  The Parkview Restaurant, The Village at Yeronga, 15 Cansdale St, 
Yeronga 

(Proceed to the main Village entrance, then follow directional signs) 

Parking: Visitors' Car Park or street on Cansdale Street or Venner Road 

Cost: This is a free event but participants are asked to BYO drinks and a 
plate to share 

RSVP RSVPs are essential for planning purposes. 

Please RSVP no later than Sunday, 9 February, to Judith Anderson: 
judith4802@gmail.com  

 


